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My name is Cynthia Fahy from Corbett, Oregon. I am submitting testimony to strongly 

oppose HB 2025. Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the 

middle of a cost-of-living crisis is unacceptable. Oregon is already one of the most 

expensive states in the country.  You need to think about the hard working people of 

the state, this will hurt the most.  This bill punishes working families just trying to get 

by and will encourage people to leave our state.  Stop it, your killing us! 


